
From: NectonSubstationAction Messenger
To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Deadline 5 SOCG
Date: 20 February 2020 09:25:42

Dear Planning Inspectorate

Can you please answer a query, or it you do not have the answer can you ask the Applicant
for one?

During the Vanguard application all relevant Parish Councils had a Statement of Common
Ground.
During the Boreas application none of them have one.
All other parties that had one during Vanguard appear to have one for Boreas.
In other areas where Boreas and Vanguard will be sharing the same cable trench etc, one
can see why they might be considered not to need another SOCG, but in the case of
Necton Parish Council this is not a valid response.
Here above everywhere else the project comes in two separate halves, and they double
the cumulative effect if they are both built. 
Vanguard and Boreas  will have two completely separate sets of infrastructure in Necton,
in two different positions, and so surely at least Necton Parish Council should have a
Boreas SOCG.

NSAG
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From: NectonSubstationAction Messenger
To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Breckland Meeting with NSAG and Necton Parish Council Late submission for deadline 4
Date: 05 February 2020 09:58:49

Dear Planning Inspectorate
We would appreciate it if this could be included as a late submission for deadline 4, as it
has relevance to ISH 3, but if not, then for deadline 5. Thank you. 

At the ISH 3 on 21st January 2020 we heard from Simon Wood of Breckland Council that
the project had been dropped on him at short notice, and because of this he was asking
for more time to respond to the PI as he had little knowledge of it.

This gave us a lot of anxiety as we already had several questions for Breckland in relation
to their handling of the Boreas project and their SOCG

After the Hearing, and with some difficulty we got in touch with Jon Berry (the person who
had been dealing with the project on Breckland's behalf).

He suggested we meet him with the Necton Parish Council. 

The meeting took place yesterday 4th February, and at it we supplied him with evidence
that things had not been done correctly by the applicant in several regards, which he had
missed seeing, and he is currently looking into them with a view to re-visiting Breckland's
SOCG.

It transpires that Mr Berry is leaving his position at Breckland Council soon, and that the
person who will take over this project for Breckland is as yet, unknown.

These revelations are disturbing, and added to by the fact that we discovered at the
meeting that unlike with Vanguard, Necton PC has not been supplied with an SOCG for the
Boreas Project. 

Regards
NSAG

mailto:nectonsubstationaction@outlook.com
mailto:NorfolkBoreas@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

	DL5 - NSAG - Deadline Submission 6
	DL5 - NSAG - Intended for DL4

